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I'm writing in behalf of my community. I'm extremely concerned and against this Shelter to Housing
continuum project that would allow the Homeless to Camp out on our Parks and sidewalks. It's a
Safety, Sanitation and Crime concern. It will have a Tremendous negative impact to our community
and our investments. We will not Stop fighting for our Rights as hard working citizens who want a
safe place to live and Work. We are sick and tired of how this City is being torn to the ground with
Crime, Homelessness, Garbage & lack of Police. 
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